Danielle R. Taber

From: Blanning Sue E <Sue.Blanning@srpnet.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 3:51 PM

To: Danielle R. Taber

Subject: SRP's Comments on RID's Feasibility Study 1-14-15
Attachments: SRP's Comments on RID's Feasibility Study 1-14-15.pdf

Attached please find SRP’s Comments on RID’s Feasibility Study. Original sent via USPS First Class Mail.
























